
 

November 15, 2018 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
With winter sports starting in the next few days we wanted to take a moment to remind 
everyone about pre-season contests for winter sports and how they affect your total 
number of games/dates.  
 
In wrestling, any preseason tournament must count as one of your play dates. All rules 
and regulations that apply to the regular season will apply to any preseason tournament 
as well.  
 
For basketball, any games played prior to November 26th must be played in a pre-season 
tournament. A tournament is defined on page three of the SCHSL rules and regulations. 
All games played in the pre-season tournament will count towards your total number of 
games for the season.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
 

 
Jerome Singleton 
Commissioner 
 
 


